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Services today 
9.15am – Morning Worship

10.30am – Eucharist
Today we welcome Kennedy Fraser

taking our early service, and Rev. Ivan
Draper taking the later service.

<><><><><><><><><>
Please note – there will be no

3.00pm service today, Sunday - 19th

May.
<><><><><><><><><>

We have Holy Communion on Thursday
Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or

Coffee: everyone welcome.  

If you would like to get something into
the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland

know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime

on Wednesday evenings.  Thanks.

If you have taken a collection box for the Bishop's Lenten appeal, and
haven't returned it yet, could you please return it to church – as soon

as possible. Final final call!!!

PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: The Anglican church of Melanesia: The Most Rev'd 
George Takeli, Archbishop of the Anglican Church of Melanesia 
and Bishop of Cenrtral Melanesia.

DIOCESAN: St. Ninian's Church, Castle Douglas (Christopher 
Ketley, Douglas Allison, Alan Rumble); Christ Church Dalbeattie 
(Christopher Ketley, Beryl Scott, Richard Stephens).

Daily Prayers 
20th: The work of Save the Children
21st : Those addicted to drugs or alcohol
22nd : The Scottish Episcopal Church
23rd: Chaplaincy in hospitals, education and commerce
24th : Development team for welcome, integration and 
numerical growth. 
25th:  New life: The Spirit.

Please remember in your prayers: Robert Hay, Olive Hay, Matt 
Whitaker,  Peter Mundy; Jean Dick, Pam Bently; Jean Kinnon, 
Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; 
Karen Rose; and those in the “Prayer Book” at the back of 
church. 

Some “things” coming up:
This coming Thursday - 23rd May – our church will be used for the 
European elections. Please pray for all those who call in, that not only
will they vote well, but that they will be struck by the presence of 
God in our building. Pray for those manning the station that they will 
feel a warm welcome in our church.

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Our next “Craft and Chat” group is on Monday 26th May, 1 – 3pm. 
This is an informal group where there is chat – and people bring their 
own craft projects, if they want, to work on. This could be for you! If 
you want to know more, have a word with Glennis Taverner.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
The next meeting of the vestry (our church council) is on Sunday 2nd 
June. In the meeting we will be discussing the car park around our 
church, and how we might re-surface it. Please think about it, what 
we might do, and let members of the vestry know your thoughts.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Also on Sunday 2nd June - “Praise in the Park” - 7.00pm. This is our 
annual ecumenical service of praise coinciding with the Kirkintilloch 
festival. It's at the bandstand in Peel Park, but if wet in the hall of St. 
Ninian's Church.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Our diocese is now well into the process of appointing a new Bishop 
– the work at the moment with the “Prepatory Committee,” whose 
job it is to prepare a shortlist of candidates. Please keep praying! 


